Lower Tule River Irrigation District Water Supply Notices
June 10, 2025

Reminder, the Lower Tule River ID summer water run will start June 16th. The allocation is 0.6
AF per acre. Water can be used for irrigation demand only. The price is $50/acre-foot.

It is anticipated the run will last into the first week to 10 days of August. You will have until July
31 to use your allocation. Beginning August 1, whatever water is remaining in the system can be
ordered by anyone who needs it. When the water run ends, anyone who hasn’t used all of their
allocated water will have the option of paying for and receiving 75% of it as Landowner
Developed Credits.

The office is currently accepting orders for Monday, June 16.

As always, call the office with any questions.

Sincerely,

Eric Limas

General Manager
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